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Spring term Dates 2019 
 
 
Thursday 28th March 6pm 
Maths Parental Workshop 
Friday 29th March 
Mum’s in school 2pm 
Monday 1st April 
Class 2 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 2nd April 
Class 1 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 3rd- Friday 5th April                    
Y5/6 Robinwood 
Tuesday 9th April 
Easter egg competition 
Friday 12th April 2:30pm 
Easter Church Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – William Hartley-Bonner 

Class 2 – Aidan Rains 

Class 3 – Harvy Lawn 

Class 4 – Rachel Watkins 

Class 5 – Alex Roper 

 

Headteacher’s Award - 

Alice Green 

 

 

Rockstar Of The Week - 

Emily Glanville 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sharing assembly 
This is held every Friday at  
2:50pm in the school hall.  
 
 
March 29th     Class 2 
April 5th        Class 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WC 01/04/2019 

 

 

 

Week 3 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value 

for this half term. 

 

Message from Miss Collier 

There has been a great buzz in school this week, as each of our KS2 classes took part in 
their Woodlands adventure day in Buttercrambe. They returned to school equipped with 
newly built bows and arrows, a wafting smell of camp fires, smiles from ear to ear, as well as 
many stories they couldn’t wait to tell me about their special day. 
  
“In groups, we collected leaves, sticks and bark to build our own fires and we used a flint to 
light it. We roasted marshmallows and had hot chocolate and popcorn too! We had to hide 
from Adam and get back to our tree before he sprayed us with water!” 
  
I would like to thank Mrs Granger for organising the trips and say a huge thank you to all the 
parent helpers that have volunteered to help. 
 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Collier 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 

 

Cake Stall 

A huge thank you to all of you that baked, bought, sold and ate 

the delicious cakes that were on offer last Friday at the Class 3 

cake stall.  The response was overwhelming and a massive 

£95.15 was raised for the maths department. 

Dunnington Cricket Club welcomes boys and girls 

of all ages 

Indoor practice – Every Sunday 10.30am at Archbishop Holgate’s 

School. Coaching and match practice will be on Saturday mornings 

starting 27th April. http://www.dunningtoncricketclub.co.uk/  

 

 

 

 

Big Pedal 

The Big Pedal Event continues. This is to encourage us all 

to be more active by walking, cycling or scooting to school 

(even parents!), so please support your child now that the 

weather is nicer by trying to leave the car at home or 

parking further away and walking. Thank you. 

 

Head Lice 

We have been made aware that some pupils have had to be treated 

for head lice recently.  Please be vigilant and treat accordingly.  The 

Government Website offers useful guidance on the characteristics, 

transmission and management of head lice (Pediculosis).  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/head-lice-pediculosis 

 

 

Eggtastic Fun! 
 
The 9th April will be our annual egg competition.  This 
year our theme is Easter Gardens.  All entries should be 
taken to your child’s class on the morning of the 
competition.  Each child’s name and year group should 
be placed on the entry and all eggs should be hardboiled. 
All entries will be judged in year groups. Those not having 
a name unfortunately won’t be judged, so please don’t 
forget after all the hard work. This is a family activity so 
children can be supported in creating the garden. 
Prizes will be given to those finishing in 1st, 2nd or 3rd  
position in each year group.  Enjoy getting creative! 

 
 

Maths Workshop - TONIGHT 
  
Tonight - 6pm – Maths with Miss Palmer and Mrs Granger. 
Find out more about your child’s learning; the expectations in 
each year group, the models and techniques we use and an 
opportunity to ask any questions about how you can help to 
support your child at home.   
Parents are invited to attend from 5.45pm to have opportunity 
to talk to governors, our PCSO and grab a cup of tea. 

 

Mums in School – Friday 29th March 

Calling all mums!  As a special treat before Mother's day, you 

are all warmly invited to join your child/children in their classes 

before sharing assembly on Friday 29th March.  Each class will 

be preparing some small treats to share with you. Please call in 

and join us at any point after 2pm.  

 

Elvington Church Charity Auction 
  
Elvington Village Hall, Saturday 30th March. 
Viewing from 9am, Sale begins at 10 am.  Refreshments (Including 
Bacon Rolls) available.  Please bring good quality donations 
(Preferably non-electrical goods) to the Village Hall on Friday 29th 
March between 3pm and 7pm. 
If you have larger items for collection please contact Sue Shaw 
(607092) or Julie Pigg (608114) 

  

Well done! 

Congratulations to Dylan Lloyd and Lucas Newlove who took 

part in the North Yorkshire School Games Cross Country 

Championships on Tuesday.  Competing in races of 1200m 

and 1500m, both pupils finished within the top twelve of their 

age groups.   
 

Elvington Scout Group 

Did you know that we have a Beavers, Cubs & Scouts group  

in the village?  Anyone can join, and the scout section in  

particular is low on numbers.  If your child would be interested in 

joining, please contact the relevant section leader: 

Beavers – Annie Hodgsonelvington.beavers@btinternet.com 

Cubs – Mike Wilson (mikman515@hotmail.com) 

Scouts – Debbie Etherington etherington@outlook.com)  
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